

Oak Class Newsletter

Highlight of the Week:

Friday 14th February 2025



Oak Class's 'Message in a Bottle'!

We looked at how 'messages' can be conveyed and Oak class made and then acted finding a Message in a Bottle.













<u>Headteacher's Awards:</u>

Riley C - For brilliant using the weighing scales in maths.

Alan - For great talking about maps in Geography.

School Rule Award: Helpful

George - For helping his friends get their coats to get ready for outside play.

Learning Notes:

- In English this week we have worked on individual targets, looking at word functions and grammar targets.
- o For Maths we have continued working on measure; Capacity, Weight and Length.
- In Topic we moved onto our Geography objectives, looking at maps and countries.
- In PE we have completed different arrangements of our different height gymnastic apparatus to show our learning from this half term - they all loved the obstacle course!
- In Music we have finished our Samba rhythm learning, completing a class song together.
- For our PSD we have talked about things that are public and things that are private.

Class Messages:

 We have sent home PE kits but please can they be returned for the first Monday back after half term as this is one of our PE days.









Have a fantastic half-term week, from Oak Class adults! ©